
Dear Year 4,

Have you had a good week? We hope so. It’s been a bit wet, which is good for the garden, but 
have you managed to get outdoors?  Have you found any food chains in your garden? Which 
challenges have you accomplished? Thank you to those who have sent through photographs of 
your dragons and other pictures and to those that haven’t please do!  Please make sure you vote 
for your favourite story in the Surrey Library Challenge. Please refer to the email that was sent by 
the school office last week. 

We have really enjoyed hearing from some of you and seeing photographs and videos of things 
you have been doing. 

Last week we set you some problems on Mathletics. You can find these under “Explore” which is 
the tab next to “Learn”. We can see how you have worked the problems out, so make sure you 
show your methods. If you are finding these tricky you can message us through Mathletics. 

Have you been reading some good books? We would love to share recommended reads so that 
we can try a range of authors whilst we are home learning. Please email any book reviews or 
titles you have read. 

Remember you now can email us any questions or tell us about what you have been doing. It 
would be lovely to hear from you. 

Stay safe, keep healthy and have fun learning!

Mrs Simpson and Mrs Bench xx

I can grow as big as you but yet I weigh nothing. What am I? 

Last week’s riddle : What can travel around the world while staying in a corner? A stamp!


